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Daisy Class

This Week
We have continued to look at the 
story 'Horray for Fish.' We have 

also continued to talk about 
plastic polution, the importance 
of putting our rubbish in the bin 
and using reusable items such as 

carrier bags, instead of 
disposable plastic.

Literacy
We have been looking at 

rhyming words again this week 
and we have played 'silly soup.'
Maybe you could play this game 

at home too? I'm sure your 
child can tell you how to play!! 

Resources
We read a great story called 'Ruby's 
Worry', written by Tom Percival. It 
is a lovely story which teaches the 
children what to do with a worry. 

Fine motor Activities -
https://theimaginationtree.com/40-
fine-motor-skills-activities-for-kids/
This website has lots of great fine-

motor activites which you could do at 
home

Dates
Half term -

1st - 4th June
Nursery closed -

Wednesday 21st July

Lending Library
We hope the children have been 

enjoying the books they take home 
weekly. Please can the books be 

returned in their plastic wallet. If 
the books come in without a named 

wallet we get very confused as to who 
has returned them. We will only 

change books on a Friday. If they get 
returned on another day we will save 

them until Friday :) Thank you

Next Week
We are going to look at the 

story 'The very hungry 
caterpillar' written by Eric 

Carle.
We will talk about the life cycle 

of a buterfly and chat about 
healthy and unhealthy foods. 

 

Check out our new ‘Star 
Work’ board. We will 
change it each Friday   


